
Art Competition: 
25 Years of Dreams and Discoveries: Engaging Minds. Enriching Lives. Empowering Learners 

Dear WGPS Alumni, 

Greetings! We are reaching out to you to be a part of our remarkable milestone which is 
Woodgrove Primary’s 25th anniversary that we will be celebrating next year.  

To commemorate this special occasion, we are thrilled to extend an invitation to all our 
esteemed alumni to participate in our 25th Anniversary Art Competition.  

The theme for the Art Competition is "25 Years of Dreams and Discoveries: Engaging Minds. 
Enriching Lives. Empowering Learners". 

You are encouraged to reflect on the theme while looking forward to the future through your 
artwork. It celebrates the achievements of the past and the aspirations for the years to come. 

The top 5 artwork designs will be featured in a limited-edition postcard series. There are also 
attractive prizes to be won.  

Steps to take part: 

• Create an original artwork in A3 or A4 size based on the theme. (Please write your name at 
the BACK of your artwork). 

• You may use any medium such as coloured pencils, oil pastels, watercolour, digital art etc. 

• Entries will be judged based on the interpretation of the theme, imagination and technical 
skills. 

• Artwork to be submitted by 28 December 2023 via the following: 

(a) Online submission:  

https://go.gov.sg/25thanniversaryalumni 

(b) Offline submission: Submit the hardcopy of artwork to school’s security guard post 

The following information is required for submission:  

- Artwork image with high resolution for online submission 
- Artwork Title 
- Participant’s name  
- [IMPORTANT]: Please do not write your name on the artwork itself. Kindly indicate at 

the back of the artwork.  

Please feel free to contact the school if you have any queries. We thank you for your continued 
support and look forward to celebrating our 25th anniversary with you. 

Thank you.  

 

https://go.gov.sg/25thanniversaryalumni

